
Gallagher Security Corp. Announces Appointment of New Director to the Board 
 
News Release – October 23, 2020 – Kelowna, B.C., Canada – Gallagher Security Corp. 
(“Gallagher” or the “Company”) (CSE:GLL), is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. 
Jeremy Wiebe to the Company’s board of directors.  
 
Jeremy Wiebe is a Partner with Drake Wellington Insurance and a Private Wealth Advisor with 
Raintree Financial, where he works with families and businesses to develop comprehensive 
financial plans and investment strategies. He has previously worked in business development 
with family owned enterprises focused on manufacturing, engineering and new product 
development, and was also a director with EnGold Mines Ltd. which was engaged in mineral 
exploration in the Cariboo region of British Columbia. Mr. Wiebe is a Chartered Investment 
Manager, has a BA and MA from Trinity Western University, and previously was enrolled in PhD 
studies at McGill University. 
 
William Marsh has resigned as a director of the Company. Gallaghers Security is grateful to Mr. 
Marsh for his contribution & expertise over the years. We wish him all the best in his future 
endeavors.  
 
For further information, please contact:  
Gallagher Security Corp. 
Phone: 1-250-868-8177 
 
 

The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.  
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